
SOCIAL MEDIA POLICY 

The RM of Bone Creek is adopting a social media policy to ensure that employees and 

council maintain an ethical and moral environment when posting to social media.  This may 

include, but not limited to, facebook, linkedin, blogs, Instagram, and snapchat.  The council 

understands that you have a personal right to make comments or posts but you are also a 

representative of the municipality and must not jeopardize the municipality’s reputation, 

brand or culture.  

• Legal matters are prohibited. 

• Dishonorable content such as racial, ethnic, sexual, religious, and physical disability 
slurs are not tolerated. 

• Employees and council are not allowed to disclose information that are financial, 
operational and legal in nature, as well as any information that pertains to clients 
and customers. 

If anyone is found contradicting any of the above, they will be asked to remove/delete the 

post immediately.  Other repercussions could include, but are not limited to: a public 

apology, a written apology, depending on the severity of the comments/post. 
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